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10th November, 1949.

Dear Sirs, 8.5, paHQHERS

I beg to acquaint you that in May last the
Soclety's Surveyor at Piraeus recommended that some
stoppered stay tubes in the starboard boiler should
be renewed by the end of the present month, and I
shall be obliged if you will kindly let me know what
arrangements are proposed to be mede for this matter
to recelve attention.

Yours faithfully,

_Clerk to the
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Messrs. Vacuum 0i, Co.
Caxton House,
Yeatminster,
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